K207ER Burney Translator Site

Subject: K207ER Burney Translator Site

From: John Eacker <John.Eacker@fruitgrowers.com>

Date: 2/7/2015 7:32 PM

To: "Lois Mills (loism@csnradio.com)" <loism@csnradio.com>

Lois,

With Friday morning’s high wind event our Burney office was decimated with a couple good size tree
snap outs, and it is likely the building will not be restored. At this pointi do not believe electrical
power at the building site is likely near term, or at all, and relocation of the translator will be necessary.

Please contact me by email or my mobile phone 530.941.3415 to arrange for entry into the building for
your equipment. -

John

John Eacker

Regional Manager

Fruit Growers Supply Company
Burney - Lassen Forests
Office: (530) 335-2882
john.eacker@fruitgrowers.com

Build responsibly. Choose wood from well-managed @SFﬂ'farests.

lofl 2/13/2015 6:46 AM



